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Dear Mr. Secretary-General,  

I am pleased to confirm that Global Strategy Network LTD supports the Ten 

Principles of the United Nations Global Compact on human rights, labour, 

environment, and anti-corruption. With this communication, we reaffirm our interest 

to implement those principles. We are committed to making the UN Global Compact 

and its principles part of the strategy, culture, and day-to-day operations of our 

company, and to engaging in collaborative projects which advance the broader 

development goals of the United Nations, particularly the Sustainable Development 

Goals. The Global Strategy Network will make a clear statement of this commitment 

to our stakeholders and the general public. 

On December 2020, The Global Strategy Network LTD. Was de-listed from the UN 

Global Compact as per our own withdrawal request. During this period, as a company 

that has less than 15 permanent staff, The Global Strategy Network kept on following 

its regular policies and procedures that aligns with 10 Principles of UN Global 

Compact. However, due to the limited staff and capacity we have, we were not able to 

nominate a person to follow up and improve our abilities and commitment to the UN 

Global Compact we are whole-heartedly stand behind.  

Within the time passed by since our withdrawal request, we improved ourselves in 

terms of our abilities and while we are still a small company, we are in a better position 

to assign a person to work on our progress and policies to better accommodate the 

10 Principles. As The Global Strategy Network, we are willing to recommit to the UN 

Global Compact and do our best to be a part of UN Global Compact’s goal to shape a 

sustainable future.  

We recognise that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is 

the annual submission of a Communication on Progress (COP) that describes our 

company’s efforts to implement the Ten Principles. As a part of our recommitment 

process, we will submit a valid Communication of Progress to show our plans for the 

upcoming phase in our company, and annually thereafter according to the UN Global 

Compact COP policy.  

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

Mr. Matthew Thomas King 

Director 
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